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April 1 - Back to Classes after Spring Break 

April 3 - Grade 6 Immunizations 

April 4 - Grads vs. Parents & Teachers Hockey Game 

April 11 - Grade 9-12 Report Cards Sent Out 

April 11 - Preschool Wellness Fair 

April 13-17 - Senior Band Trip to Edmonton 

April 19 - Wilderness Class Trip to Winnipeg 

April 23 - Brandon Career Symposium (Grade 9, 11 & 12) 

April 24 - Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm 

April 26-28 - Major Production ~ Shrek: The Musical 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 

April 26 ~ 7:30 pm 

April 27 ~ 2:00 pm & 7:30 pm 

April 28 ~ 2:00 pm 

Killarney School South Gymnasium 

Tickets: $15 

 

TICKETS ON SALE SOON! 

Available at Trinkets & Treasures and Killarney School 
 

Books and Lyrics by David Lindsay-Abaire  Music by Jenine Tesori  

Killarney School presents 

(Based on the DreamWorks Animation Motion Picture and the book by William Steig): 



Earth Day 

~ April 22 ~ 

Killarney School will do their 

part with helping to protect the 

planet by picking up littler to 

make our community a happier, 

healthier place to live. 



Thank you to everyone who  supported the Book Fair this spring! We made over $4,800 so that means over 
$2,200 will be going towards purchasing books and materials for the library!  This means so much - the 
students are loving the new books that I have been able to add to the library, all because of your support! I 
will be working hard to get those new books on the shelves so our students are able to check them out! 

The winner of the door prize from this year’s book fair was Cole S. 
from Ms. Johnson’s grade 4 class!  Cole won $25 worth of books as 
well as $25 for Ms. Johnson to put towards books for the 
classroom. There were 4 additional winners who each won a book. 
Congratulations to everyone! 

I hope you all had a great Spring Break and I am excited to see all 
the spring flowers and green grass soon! 

Your Friendly School Librarian, 
Mrs. McGill 

Boissevain Festival of the Arts 

Several of our Killarney School students 
participated in this year’s festival.  

Congratulations to all of them! 
 

More congratulations to Miss 
Boylan and our grade 3-5 Treble 
Choir as well as our high school 
men’s choir, The Sopranos for 

winning awards in their 
categories! 

The Meaning of Home is an annual writing contest for Middle Years students in 

support of Habitat for Humanity. Students across Canada are invited to submit 

a writing piece explaining what “home” means to them. For each entry, $10 

will be donated to their local Habitat for Humanity chapter.  

 
Miss Boschman’s grade 5 class, Ms. Grant’s grade 6 class and Mr. Sylvester’s 

grade 6 class recently submitted 69 entries for a total of $690 that will go 

toward the next Habitat for Humanity home. Johanna Friesen, Fundraising/

Marketing Coordinator for the Killarney Chapter of Habitat for Humanity, 

brought greetings and thanks to these students on behalf of the Killarney 

Chapter. Mrs. Friesen was thrilled to see local students helping local families 

by giving back to their community. 

 
For more information and to read the entries, check out 

meaningofhome.ca (Click 2024 Entries, Manitoba then look for Killarney).  


